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May 11, 2018 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  EB-2017-0049 
Hydro One Networks Inc. application for electricity distribution rates beginning 
January 1, 2018 until December 31, 2022  

   
We are counsel to Anwaatin Inc. (Anwaatin) in the above-mentioned proceeding. Please find 
enclosed the responses from Anwaatin to the interrogatories received from the Ontario 
Sustainable Energy Association (OSEA).  

 

Yours very truly, 
 
 

 

Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco      
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ANWAATIN RESPONSE TO OSEA INTERROGATORY #1 

Interrogatory:  1 

Reference: Page 15 of 16 

Question: Preamble: “Aki Energy, an Indigenous social enterprise group, has 
successfully worked with a provincial utility to establish: (i) a 
distributed energy model that uses rate-based PAYS financing; and 
(ii) a Community Geothermal Program for First Nations communities 
where geothermal heat pump systems are installed and maintained 
by Aki Energy First Nation contractors.” 

a) Please provide additional information about Aki Energy’s 
programs, uptake and savings. 

Response: a) Please see Anwaatin's response to Board Staff Interrogatory 
#7. 

 


